FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Corporations

October 8, 2014

EVAN KAGEN R
3098 STIRLING ROAD, #102 DAL E SR T IEL
HOLLYWOOQOD, FL. 33021 WS 1401005002 #4115, 00

. SUBJECT: DIAMOND CENTURION SERVICE, LLC
Ref. Number: 1.14000070201

This letter is to advise you that as of October 8, 2014 the AMENDMENT for
DIAMOND CENTURION SERVICE, LLC has/have been reactivated.

We received a check for Debit Memo #11322-B as a replacement check for the
one that was returned by your bank.

If further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Garry Leonard
Division of Corporations Letter Number: 914A00021531

www.sunbiz.org
Division of Corporations - P.QO. BOX 6327 -Tallahassee, Florlda 32314



